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The Old Tucson Chapter of the Army Aviation Association of America will be hosting 
our 16th annual golf tournament on May 18th. The golf tournament is our main fund raising 
event of the year, where we raise funds for the Army Aviation Association of America 
Scholarship Foundation. Over the past 16 years, we have raised thousands of dollars to 
support the scholarship fund. A majority of the funds raised have supported scholarships 
that have been awarded to local soldiers or their families.  
 

Supporting the U.S. Army Aviation Soldier and Family is our mission statement. The 
pillars of our mission statement are Networking, Recognition, Voice and Support. Today’s 
tough economic conditions make it difficult for the Old Tucson Chapter to meet the needs of 
our Aviation Soldier’s and their Families without help from individuals and businesses that 
support the Army Aviation Soldier. 
 

I invite you or your business to donate an item or gift certificate for our annual golf 
tournament raffle. I would also like to offer you an opportunity to sponsor a hole ($100), 
sponsor a team and hole ($500) or to golf ($70) in the tournament. The golf tournament 
brings over 100 Soldiers, supporters and community partners together for a day of fun.  As 
a thank you for your support, you and/or your business will be recognized on all the Golf 
Tournament promotional material that is provided to the Old Tucson Chapter members and 
players. Our members love to patronize businesses that support Army Aviation Soldiers and 
their families. 
 

All contributions have a positive impact on the Army Aviation Association of America 
(AAAA), the Old Tucson Chapter, our local Soldiers and the community. Thank you for your 
thoughtful consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Latny L. Salt 
Chief Warrant Officer 4 
President, AAAA Old Tucson Chapter        
  




